
 

Junior Cycle/Certificate Results Day 2019 

12.30pm, Friday, 4th October 2019, Loreto College, Crumlin Road Concert Hall.  Three classes of 
now 4th and 5th year students lined up in their groups from last year, nervously awaiting their 
results.  Their names were called out, each student receiving a bright white A4 envelope. They 

waited and waited until the last envelope was handed out. And then… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to all of our girls who received their Junior Cycle/Cert results.  We 
are extremely proud of you all.  Your hard work and dedication to your studies were clearly 
evident in the brilliant results.  Congratulations and thanks to students, families and 
teachers who all made this possible 
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TY’s in Carlingford  

Written by Daniella Omoigui , Ciara Lyons , Caithlin Griffin and Katie Dawson (4th year) 
On Thursday 18th of September the transition year students 
arrived at the school at 7:50am to leave for Carlingford, Co. 
Louth.  The bus joffurney was full of excitement we arrived at 
Carlingford Adventure Centre at 10:00, we dropped off our 
bags, then headed straight to our first activity; kayaking. We 
kayaked out to the raft in pairs and we then did different 

activities, such as jumping off a 
trampoline into the water. We 
headed back to the main house 
where we got lunch. In the afternoon 
we did laser tag which we played in 
the forest.  We were split up into two 
teams and played different games. 
We made our way back to the house 
afterwards for dinner.  
After dinner we finally got situated 
into our rooms some people were 
split into a little B&B in the town 
centre. Our last activity of the day was the campfire where we 
sang songs got told stories and ate smores.  
On Friday we had mixed activities before we headed home.  
They included  Aeroball, Archery and a 3-D maze. We then got 
our lunch and headed home. We all really enjoyed the trip and 
we were sad to come home. 

 

 

Best Attendance - September 

The results are in for the best attenders at school during the 
month of September.  It's the first years who are setting the 
highest standards and are making sure that they get off to a 
terrific start by being in class and fully participating in school. 
Congratulations to all three first year classes, but especially, 1 
Bouman who have the best attendance stats for the entire 
school. Well done! 
 
 

Next Week – Wellbeing Week 

Wellbeing week begins Monday, October 7th and there are 
plenty of events taking place.  Check out our website over the 
weekend and you can see what’s coming up over the coming 
days. 



CFES INTERNATIONAL 

SCHOOL OF DISTINCTION 

Our school has been honoured yet again by CFES 
(College for Every Student).  Last week, over three days 
in Oxford, Mr. Whelan and Mr. Lenehan visited the 
Trinity (College) Access Transforming Education 
Conference alongside other Irish schools who are part 
of the Trinity Access Programme.  Loreto Crumlin 
received a distinict honour in being recognised as a 
CFES Trinity Access International School of Distinction.  
Our two delegates were proud to accept the award from 
Rick Dalton, president and CEO of CFES Brilliant 
Pathways.  This acknowledged our 5 years participation 
in this programme which has greatly helped prepare our 
students for further study and training after graduation. 
 

Debating – Junior Belvedere 

Mace 

On Saturday, September 28th, four brand new debaters participated 
in the Belvedere College, Junior Mace debeate.  Millie Flanagan, 
Angelika Silwoska, Lucy Keating and Benita Mbu, all from First 
year proudly represented our school.  The Belvedere Mace debate 
was a very special one for us as we returned the trophy that we 
won last year.  We were very happy to return it with our name 
engraved for 2018.  The girls performed admirably on Saturday and 
this will certainly not be their last debate in Loreto colours.  

The Girls who went to Hell…and Back 

Eleven of our bravest, most 
courageous and fittest girls 
took on the mammoth 8km Hell 
and Back obstacle course on 
Killruddery Estate, Bray.  The 
endurance event on October 
2nd which took between 2-3 
hours tested the girls to their 
physical and mental limits, 
while also promoting teamwork and resilliance. 

Obstacles included 10ft walls, a swamp, tyre zone and a water jump and slide to name but 
a few.  Congratulations to Abbie O'Hara, Abigail Manahan, Becky Mbu, Catherine 
Cadawas, Keiffer Cortez, Neila Kavaliauskaite, Reese Ann Villa, Romaisa Abdussayed, 
Salma Magbri, Shannon Redmond and Zofia Radon.    
 
Would YOU like to write articles for our school newsletter.  Email 

agreene@loretocrumlin.ie and put “Newsletter” in the subject line.  

mailto:agreene@loretocrumlin.ie


 

 
In our regular newsletters, we feature initiatives from TAP (Trinity Access Programme) 
which are available to students.  If you wish to apply or get further information on any of 
these, please see Ms. Horgan or click on the links below.  

 

 

 

Sign up for Taste of TAP 

Deadline: 25th October 

 

 

Taste of TAP is an opportunity for interested 6th year students to experience the Foundation Course 

before applying for it. This year, it takes place on 6th November. 

 

Two sixth-year students (plus one reserve) from each linked school will get the chance to meet 

tutors, attend lectures and have lunch on campus - click here for more information.  

 

To sign up 2 students (plus reserve), click here to fill in their details by 25th October. 

 

Please find a pdf of the online application here and a link to the parental and medical consent each student 

will need to attend here. 

 

Please note students who wish to attend should be familiar with and met the eligibility criteria (click 

here for more information) for the Foundation Course. 

 

For more information, you can email diane@ta21.ie. 
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